
COUNTY COUNCIL – 20 JULY 2017
QUESTIONS SUBMITTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH STANDING ORDER 16.1.1 

First Questions:

1. From Councillor Jan Warwick to Councillor Peter Edgar, Executive Member 
 for Education:

“Would the Executive Member for Education briefly explain how the County Council 
is intending to cope in these challenging financial times with the large number of 
extra school places that are going to be required in Hampshire Schools now and in 
the near future?”

2. From Councillor Daniel Clarke to Councillor Liz Fairhurst, Executive Member 
for Adult Social Care & Health:

"Could the Executive Member for Adult Social Care and Health give an update on 
the progress of feasibility work regarding the vacant John Darling Mall site 
providing assisted living accommodation for young adults with learning and or 
physical disabilities, including an approximate date when a project appraisal is 
expected to be brought to the Executive Member for Policy and Resources for 
approval?"

3. From Councillor Jackie Porter to Councillor Peter Edgar, Executive Member 
for Education:

“We were promised additional resources in this area of the work of Children's 
Services, but we are still hearing of delays.  What is the range of times taken to 
complete Education Health and Care Plans for children and young people as of 
this month?”

4. From Councillor Kirsty Locke to Councillor Andrew Gibson, Executive 
Member for Culture, Recreation & Countryside

“Can the Council be updated on the progress of the Library Transformation and 
how libraries are adapting to the changing needs of the community?”

Second Questions:

5. From Councillor Jackie Porter to Councillor Roy Perry, Executive Member for 
Policy & Resources:

“What is the success rate of disabled badge applications made by residents in this 
calendar year?”

6. From Councillor Jan Warwick to Councillor Rob Humby, Executive Member 
for Environment & Transport:

"With this month's publication of the Government's new Transport Investment 
Strategy, what is this Council doing to help ensure it leads to more investment in 
Hampshire's transport network?"


